
 
 

 
December 11, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Dodge City Community College is letting you know of an update on the request for sealed bid proposals for BID# 
25-001 DC3 CDL Prep Testing Site Concrete Pad. 
 
 
At this time Dodge City Community College is pulling this Bid, until suitable alternate location options have been 
determined. At that time Dodge City Community College will rebid. We know that you have invested time and 
resources into your quotes, we appreciate it greatly. We further hope to have your continual help with our projects 
in the future. 
 
If you have questions please contact Jared Stevens, Director of Facilities & Operations  
                         
Jared Stevens                            
                        Director of Facilities and Operations  
                        Dodge City Community College  
                        Cell - 620-338-3747 
                        jstevens@dc3.edu 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Nolan 
Purchasing Office 
Dodge City Community College 
 
 
 
 
 
 


